
 
 
 
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M150924B  
 

September 30, 2015 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/   
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS MEMORANDUM – BRIEFING ON 

STRATEGIC PROGRAMMATIC OVERVIEW OF THE NEW 
REACTORS BUSINESS LINE, 10:00 A.M., THURSDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 24, 2015, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE 
ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on strategic considerations associated with the 
New Reactor Business Line, including priorities, near- and longer-term projections and trends, 
emerging focus areas, and Project Aim recommendations. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Burns  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 
 
 


